
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2021 4:22 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-12

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Valerie DANISH

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I have spoken to Hydro One and have a lot to say. I want to register to be an intervenor from LAC Lu. You gave me
the wrong phone number to contact you.




